
Message from the Principal for Form One Parents/Guardians

Good afternoon, Form One parents. I was very much looking forward to

meeting you at the Form One Orientation Day, which unfortunately had

to be cancelled. Though unable to do this in person, through this

message, I would like to welcome you and your son/ward again to the

SPC family and share some of my thoughts with you.



St. Paul’s College, with its 168 years of history, is dedicated to providing a

broadly based, culturally inclusive and academically oriented education.

As a Christian school, we hope to help our students learn and grow

through Christian principles and values. We hope to see them become

contributing members of society whose words and deeds reflect such

principles and values.

Our Colleges embraces whole-person development. While excelling in

their studies, we expect our students to be active participants in

extracurricular activities, through which they find their interests and

strengths. We strive to equip them with knowledge and skills they will

need to fly high and realize their true potential.
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SPC is a school that values the uniqueness of each one of our students. It

is a school that brings together students of diverse backgrounds, interests

and abilities. It is a school that emphasizes acceptance and inclusiveness.

The most quoted line from our College Song, “All for each and each for

all,” captures fully the brotherhood among Paulines since the foundation

of the College.

I sincerely invite you to work closely with the College for the education of

your son/ward. May I wish all Form One students an exciting school year

full of fun and learning opportunities.
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